
  

 

 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 26th June  

 

 

 

Dear Student, Parent/Carer, 
 
We hope that you are well and enjoying a pleasant summer. Please may we take this opportunity to 
pass on our congratulations and thanks to all the students in Year 11 who performed and behaved 
with incredible maturity throughout the examination period. 
 
Whilst you still have a lovely long summer ahead of you, we are making contact to confirm 
arrangements for GCSE results day.  Collecting your GCSE results is probably the first time you've 
received official academic results in person and we hope to make this process as straightforward 
as possible.  
 
Collection of results in person by students 
On GCSE results day, Thursday 21 August, students should make their way to Constance Green 
Hall where results will be available from 8am.  We really hope that most students will collect 
results in person as there will be lots of familiar staff available on the day, to celebrate and provide 
support as necessary. 
 
Collection of results by an adult 
Students may nominate an adult to collect their results on their behalf if they are unable to collect 
in person. The nominated person must bring photo ID with them. Students cannot collect another 
student’s results. Please contact Mrs A Brown (GCSE Exams officer) by 18 July 2025 using 
a.brown@staidans.co.uk with the name of the nominee.  
 
Emailing results 
Results can also be emailed to a students’ school email account on request. Please be aware that 
results will be emailed later in the day after the in-person collection has finished. 
 
Results envelopes that are not collected will be posted to your home address at the end of the day 
on 21 August. Please may we ask that you update any changes of address with our school office. 
 
If you have any queries regarding your GCSE results, there will be details inside every results 
envelope about the process for reviewing results and deadlines. Details about Post results Service 
will also be available on the school website via the link below: 
GCSE Examination Information – St Aidan’s (staidans.co.uk) 
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Enrolment into Year 12 
The Associated Sixth Form will be communicating the details for enrolment into Year 12 and Sixth 
Form and Careers staff will be in Constance Green Hall on GCSE results day. We know that GCSE 
results day is one filled with mixed emotions. Whilst we are keen to celebrate with students it is 
inevitable that some may have missed out on the entry requirements for their Post 16 choices and 
it is important that they speak to staff when they are in school on the day so we can provide support 
and advice.  
 
We look forward to seeing you in Constance Green Hall on Thursday 21 August. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Hannah Strickland  
Head of Year 11  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


